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www.st-marys-uttoxeter.staffs.sch.uk
Head Teacher – Mrs Jo Moult

25th June – Ladybirds Family Lunch
- EYFS Butterfly trip

26th June – KS2 Music Concert
27th June - Penguins Sports 9.15pm
2/3rd July – Y4 transition days
2nd July  – St Mary’s Transition day
7/8th July – KS2 Play
14th July – Reports out to Parents
18th July – 9.30am Church
18th July - Last day of term
21st July – INSET day for staff

Dates for the Diary

Worship
In worship this week, Jordan came to 
share with us the power of smiling. 
Smiling can have a domino effect on 
those around you and uses less 
muscles than frowning – so it is easier 
to smile!!
KS1 enjoyed worship in the sunshine 
on Tuesday afternoon, 
the singing with the 
guitar could 
be heard across 
the playground!

Please can you make sure your 
child has their wellies, waterproof 

coat and a pair of old tracksuit 
bottoms in a bag for their Croft 

Day. In addition, depending on the 
weather – a sun hat and sun cream 

may be needed to! 

Croft   
on the Heath

Celebration Worship next Friday 
will be for KS2

If it is your child’s birthday, you are 
welcome to attend.

Friday 27th June
Families of

Leopards/Crocodiles/Giraffes
Please only come to your allocated key 
stage worship, and make sure your 
phone is on silent and not in use during 
the worship, thank you.

Attendance in 
School

This week’s 
attendance is 

95.6%
Without lates and 

holidays, 
our attendance would 

have been 98.7%
Keep up the good 

attendance 
everyone!!

Friday 27th June
We are having a Non-Uniform
day – in exchange for please 
bringing a bottle into school –
for a Bottle Game at the Soiree!
Wine, water, 
juice, ketchup, 
beer, pop, gin
whatever you 
can think of!!
Thank you

Penguin Sports Day
As the weather was so hot in the 

afternoons this week, we made the 
decision to postpone Penguin Sports 

to this Friday, 27th June, at the 
earlier time of 9.15 – 10.15am.

Friday 4th July 
5.15-7.00pm
St Mary’s Soiree
What a lovely way to end the year – bring your chairs, 
blankets and a picnic to the playground.  Enjoy some 
stalls and games (always a chance for us to fundraise!) 
chat with your friends and family, followed by  
entertainment from the children.  More information 
will follow soon......keep the date free!!

Head Lice
We have had several reports this 

week about head lice.  Please, 
please check your child’s hair and 

treat – Headlice are spreading 
across school, if they are treated, 
children will feel so much better. 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/hea

d-lice-and-nits/

Friday 27th June
Community Centre

4.45 - 6.00pm
Penguin parents to stay please!

Parents who wish to stay and help will be 
very welcome. 

Pay on the door - £3.00 includes drink 
and snack, extra 50pm for a tattoo!



Cheese & 
Tomato Pizza

Spaghetti 
Bolognese

Cheese & BBQ 
Pizza

Spaghetti 
Bolognese

Tomato 
Pasta

Cheese & 
Tomato 

Pizza

Next week….
Our last family lunch – it has been 
such a successful event, many 
parents have asked to come again! 
Thank you all for coming!
Weds 25th June: Ladybirds

Important dates coming up:

Thursday 26th June
Year 3/4 Music Concert
At Renew Church 2pm – tickets will be 
£2 each and available on Parent Pay, the 
week before the concert.
Fri 27th June 
9.15am Penguin Sports Day

Weds 2nd July & Thurs 3rd July
Transition days at middle school for Y4
Wednesday 2nd July – Transition day 
at St Mary’s
All children will have a taster day in 
their new class, and our new Reception 
and Nursery children will have a 
transition morning, ready for 
September.
Monday 7th July 2pm
Tuesday 8th July 5.30pm 
The children in Year 3 and 4 are 
performing their play.  Tickets on sale 
nearer the time, £1 each
Friday 18th July 
9.30am - Leavers Service at Church

Spaghetti 
Bolognese

Key Stage 2 proudly present:
Pirates of the Curry Bean
Performances:
Monday 7th July at 2pm
Tuesday 8th July at 5.30pm
Tickets cost £1.00 and will be available on Parent 
Pay from next Monday.  Your virtual ticket will 
be entered into a mini raffle at the performances!!
Year 4 parents will be able to have 2 tickets for each performance (as it is 
their “leaving” year)  
Year 3 parents will be able to have 1 ticket for each performance.
Children will need to return to school at 5.00pm for the Tuesday evening 
performance please.    Thank you 


